AH Committee

From: COLIN MCCLINTOCK <colin1@lahainaconstruction.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:41 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: | SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

Dear Committee:

My wife and | have been Westside residence for over 20 years. | am in construction she does office work. We have
bartended, waited tables, worked on homes, worked in offices over that time period. We currently renta 1 1/2
bedrooms house with our 7 year old daughter.

We would LOVE to see the Lihau’ula Workforce Housing project have the opportunity to be developed. There are
several ways in and out of this location so traffic impact would be minimal. The location is very close to Lahaina and
therefor very convenient.

Lihau’ula addresses the issues of long lasting affordability, access, water, and actually provides a fire buffer with its
number of streets, green belts and yards.

I strongly urge you to please consider approving this development. It might be the only chance for my wife, daughter
and | to own an affordable home in West Maui!!

Thank you

Colin, Rita and Caelin McClintock



